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BILYEU AVENUE ROAD DAMAGE IN NETARTS

 
During the storms of the week of January 9, Bilyeu Avenue experienced a sinkhole 
resulting in the closure of the road 200 feet from Highway 131.  A detour route has been 
set up.   
 
Public Works is currently preparing bid documents for a contractor to do the repair work.  
It is estimated that the repair will take approximately two months.  For more information, 
please see the article in the Headlight Herald in the February 1 edition. 
 
(above is only a portion of the issued news report from the Commissioner’s 
Office)  
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